Dear Users,

Kyoto Institute of Technology Finance Department

We express our sincere gratitude for your use of Drosophila Genetic Resource Center (DGRC) at Kyoto Institute of Technology.

To our regret as announced prior, please be informed that as of April 2006, we are to receive a processing fee charged for supplying the materials of Drosophila Genetic Resources. We hope that you will understand this matter.

As these materials are used by many researchers from all over the world, our university administration is unable to deal with various different requests and payment methods, and therefore we would request that you pay by credit card only. Your understanding would be highly appreciated.

Regarding the payment through your organization's expense account, please consult with your accounting department.

Yours sincerely,